
PIERSON, Mich. (May 6, 2020) – Republic Services is doing its part to support local 
businesses during these  
difficult times.

For the past six weeks, Republic has been providing meals for employees at both 
Central Sanitary Landfill and the local hauling division. Meals are being sourced from 
local restaurants and small business customers throughout Republic’s service area.

“We are using local restaurants from our service area to provide our team with 
lunches,” said Todd Harland, general manager at Central Landfill. “On Fridays, we send 
every employee home with a family dinner pack. It’s a way of showing our appreciation 
to our employees and to local businesses in our community.”

Harland said Republic has spent over $18,000 with local restaurants in recent weeks, 
including The Village Inn, The Trading Post, Catch 120, Big Reds Barbeque, and Adeline 
Leigh Catering.

“We’re part of this community and, in these difficult times, we’re proud to do our part 
to support our customers and local businesses,” said Harland. “Our employees enjoy 
the meals and they take pride in doing their part to support their neighbors.”
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